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F. No. 1-272/2005-TW
Ref: Page 67/c.

PUC is a letter No. 6-9/2005/TC (Tsnami) dated
'07.02.06 from the Head of Office, Anthropological Survey
of India Port Blair. He has requested us to arrange for
logistic support and assistance to Shri D.V. Prasad,
'Research Officer of ASI, during his field studies at Car
Nicobar.

Mr. Justin of ASI, Port Blair spoke to Special
Secretary (TW) in this connection and later informed the
Director (TW) over phone on 14.2.06 that SS(TW)
assured him that a letter will go to Deputy
Commissioner (Nicobars) from the Directorate of Tribal
Welfare. He further informed that Shri Prasad had
already reached Car Nicobar.

We may request the Deputy Commissioner
(Nicobars) and PO, ITDP to render all assistance.
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